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November 15, 2002


Mr. Don Gill

911 Welch

Houston, Texas 77006

Dear Don:

I can just see Creath, sitting in heaven laughing his head off and beaming with pride!  There is no doubt in anyone’s mind that all the Mr. Prime Choice’s gathered together to honour him in such a way, and in the company of such spectacular talent, somehow filled the whole community with undeniable pride.  It was a wonderful way to remember someone and to celebrate the past and present in order to educate the future generations.

The crowd, so enthusiastic, bringing in donations of $1234.00 for GCAM and $909.00 for the Colt 45’s shows just how active and caring this community is…but none of that would surface if not for the tireless efforts and generosity of people such as yourself, Robert Harwood, the Mr. Prime Choice’s, and all of the entertainers who seem to come out of the woodwork when they find out Mr. Don Gill is moving and shaking again!  And that doesn’t even mention the countless numbers behind the scenes—the bar owners, bartenders, the bar-backs clearing up our mess, the DJs, accountants…everyone…

Like all 501c3 organizations, we live almost day to day financially in our efforts to preserve our history but nights like Sunday night allow us to take a moment to realize what it’s all about—why we do all we do in order to preserve our history—why it’s important to remember …it’s not just the money that’s raised, it’s the people who raise it that make it all worthwhile.  And we could wallpaper a room with the thank you letters to you and everyone you associate with to pull off the wonderful evenings for organizations like gcam.  Please be sure they know, since I cannot contact them individually, how much we appreciate all that you all do.  But most especially, the instigator of many of these events…a most heartfelt thanks goes to you.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves, Secretary   

Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of GLBT History
